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ANN ARBOR CAMPUS – Recommendations for approval 
 
1. Joint or additional appointments or transfers of regular associate or full professors 

and selected academic and administrative staff. 
 

(1) Miller, David C., M.D., M.P.H., executive vice president for medical affairs  
and chief executive officer, University of Michigan Health Systems, effective  
July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2030 (also professor of urology, with tenure, 
Medical School). 
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Recommendations for approval of joint or additional appointments 

or transfers of regular associate or full professors and selected  

academic and administrative staff 



THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN  
REGENTS COMMUNICATION 

 
 
ACTION REQUEST: Professional Administrative Appointment 
 
NAME: David C. Miller, M.D., M.P.H. 
 
CURRENT TITLES: President, University of Michigan Health System, 

Executive Vice Dean for Clinical Affairs, and Professor of 
Urology, with tenure, Medical School 

 
RECOMMENDED TITLES: Executive Vice President for Medical Affairs and Chief 

Executive Officer, University of Michigan Health Systems, 
and Professor of Urology, with tenure, Medical School 

 
EFFECTIVE DATES: July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2030 
 
 
I am pleased to recommend the appointment of David C. Miller, M.D., M.P.H. as executive vice 
president for medical affairs and chief executive officer, University of Michigan Health Systems, 
effective July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2030.  
 
Dr. Miller is the president of University of Michigan (UM) Health System.  In this role,  
Dr. Miller has responsibility for all aspects of strategic, operational, clinical, cultural, and 
financial performance of the UM Health clinical enterprise. With >$5B in revenue in 2024, the 
UM Health clinical enterprise is comprised of adult and pediatric and women’s hospitals and 
outpatient care clinics with over 2,000 clinical faculty and 140 clinics at 40 sites in southern 
Michigan.   
 
In this role since 2021, Dr. Miller led UM Health through the challenging COVID-19 pandemic 
with a spirit of continuous improvement, collaborative problem-solving and resolute teamwork.  
In support of Michigan Medicine’s tripartite mission, Dr. Miller has worked with team members 
to implement multi-year strategic priorities focused on belonging and inclusion, access, safety 
and quality, experience for patients and team members, strategic growth and financial 
sustainability.  In support of these goals, Dr. Miller has led the evolving integration of the health 
system’s statewide network, including UM Health Sparrow and UM Health West.  He has also 
guided the expansion of ambulatory care services with the new Ypsilanti Health Center (slated to 
open in 2025) and a planned multi-specialty health center in Troy, while also advancing 
innovative clinical programs including specialty pharmacy and hospital care at home.  Across all 
these activities, Dr. Miller has focused on enhancing an inclusive environment and furthering 
commitments to the environment, sustainability and community engagement.  
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Prior to his current role, Dr. Miller served as the chief clinical officer for University Hospital and 
the Frankel Cardiovascular Center.  Dr. Miller joined the University of Michigan faculty in 2008 
and is currently a professor in the Department of Urology.  He maintains a clinical practice that 
focuses on the diagnosis and management of patients with prostate cancer.  

Dr. Miller also has a broad background in health services research, including substantial 
experience using claims data and formal training in the advanced statistical methods used in 
observational data analyses.  With prior funding from the Agency for Healthcare Research and 
Quality and the National Cancer Institute, Dr. Miller’s empirical research agenda focused on 
comparative effectiveness research, physician-led collaborative quality improvement, and 
understanding the relationship between physician organizations, integrated delivery systems, and 
the quality and cost of specialty care.  Dr. Miller received his medical school training at the 
Washington University School of Medicine.  His residency was completed in the Department of 
Urology at UM, and his research training includes both a Master’s of Public Health in 
epidemiology from UM, and completion of health services research fellowships at UM and the 
University of California, Los Angeles/RAND Corporation. 

I am pleased to recommend the appointment of David C. Miller, M.D., M.P.H. as executive vice 
president for medical affairs and chief executive officer, University of Michigan Health Systems, 
effective July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2030. 

Respectfully submitted, 

_____________________ 
Santa J. Ono 
President 
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